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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Distance Learning Survey 
 
I hope that you and your family are safe and well and had an enjoyable weekend.   
 
Firstly, please will you thank your child for taking the time to complete the Distance Learning survey. 
Feedback from parents, carers and students is vital, as it enables us to evaluate and modify our distance 
learning offer to ensure that our students are having the best learning opportunities possible.  
 
The information we have received from this survey and previous surveys has been so helpful to us that we 
will continue to create regular opportunities to hear from our school community regarding how we can 
improve the quality of our distance learning. 
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As I mentioned above your feedback is very important to us and we are committed to acting on the 
feedback we receive. We place the wellbeing of our students at the heart of everything we do. From the 
survey, understandably at this uncertain time, Year 13 students found the period of self-isolation 
particularly stressful. In order to further support students, we will be adding a wellbeing section to Mr 
Ryan’s Head of Year Google Classroom. We will also remind them of where they can access support when 
they are feeling worried or stressed and reassure them they can share their concerns with teachers via the 
private comment on Google Classroom or face to face in lessons.  
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We have shared your feedback with staff and to make effective use of our Google Classroom platform and 
to continue to develop our provision for live sessions, staff have been asked to:  

• Include a range of pre-recorded video lessons to support students with explanations and tasks 
• Ensure a message is placed on the Google Classroom class Stream letting pupils know when they 

are available to answer questions 
• Post a message on the Google Classroom Stream reminding students of the specific time of each 

live session   
 

On the distance learning page of our website, we have uploaded a step by step video guide to support 
students with: 

• Accessing Google Classroom 
• Joining classrooms  
• Uploading work 
• Uploading photos of work  

 
Also please click here for a video guide showing students how to access a live session through Hwb and 
Microsoft Teams.   

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs R Hanford  

Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


